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I oppose HB2572.  In our once beautiful state of Oregon, the Democrat policies are 

allowing drug use and violent crime to flourish.  Crime goes unpunished and violent 

criminals roam our streets without a care in the world.  The police are told to stand 

down and quite frankly are getting afraid to do their jobs because they worry about 

getting fired by their Democrat run offices.  The people of Oregon deserve better, and 

deserve to protect themselves when left no other choice from the violence left 

unchecked by our "leaders". Start putting the tax payers of Oregon first for once, 

instead of the homeless, drug users, violent criminals, rapists, crooked Secretaries of 

state, Governors...   Vote NO! 


